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Effective June 2003 services reimbursed July 2003, MA de-linking application codes will be 
inactivated.  After discussion with the LBLs, we strongly recommend that these 
expenditures be coded as you normally report FCHC expenditures.  When de-linking 
funding authorizations are received and distributed to counties, the de-linking application 
codes will be activated. 
 
Should you have questions please contact your LBL. 
 
 
 

/s/ 
 

Gary H. Fuquay 
Acting Director 

 
 


